
VandenBerghe, Alissa (Consultant) 
From: Lacy, Paul 
Sent: Wednesday, January 28, 2009 1:59 PM 
To: Balliet, Eric (Consultant) 
Cc: Williamson, Alec; White, John; Preedy, Matt; Greco, Theresa; Lenz, KaDeena 

(Consultant); Schmitt, Sara 
Subject: RE: Updated: Briefing: Aurora Avenue Merchants Association 
 
Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Red 
 
Excellent Eric,  
 
We should be able to put together a brief on the SR 99 ITS project North of Denny Way.  I think 
that is what the Aurora Avenue Merchants really are interested in. 
 
I will get the team started.  Nothing fancy, but some drawings describing the work and a schedule.  
How soon do you need the information to put together a hand out?  
 
Paul  
 
 
 
_____________________________________________  
From:  Balliet, Eric (Consultant)   
Sent: Wednesday, January 28, 2009 12:58 PM 
To: Lacy, Paul 
Cc: Williamson, Alec; White, John; Preedy, Matt; Greco, Theresa; Lenz, KaDeena (Consultant) 
Subject: RE: Updated: Briefing: Aurora Avenue Merchants Association 
 
Paul, 
 
I added John White to this briefing, so he can assist with questions regarding the Battery Street 
Tunnel. We're scheduling a number of community briefings regarding the bored tunnel 
recommendation, and we wanted to take advantage of this already scheduled briefing for Aurora 
Avenue merchants. 
 
I will set up a prep meeting sometime next week so we can discuss further. 
 
Eric Balliet 
Communications and Public Involvement 
Alaskan Way Viaduct and Seawall Replacement Program 
(206) 267-6017 
BallieE@wsdot.wa.gov 
 
_____________________________________________ 
From:  Lacy, Paul   
Sent: Wednesday, January 28, 2009 10:35 AM 
To: Balliet, Eric (Consultant) 
Cc: Williamson, Alec; White, John; Preedy, Matt; Greco, Theresa 
Subject: Accepted: Updated: Briefing: Aurora Avenue Merchants Association 
When: Tuesday, February 10, 2009 7:30 AM-9:00 AM (GMT-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada). 
Where: 10009 Aurora Ave. N (upstairs) 
 
Hi Eric,  
 



I am not sure I will know what to tell them until some decisions are made.   We should probably 
keep Matt and Theresa and Alec in the loop on this, and have a meeting first to discuss what we 
will present.  
 
Paul  


